
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: Jamon Hohensee (Jamon_Hohensee@eogresources.com); "Tucker, Shelly"
Cc: Gonzales, Clair
Subject: RE: EOG - Osprey 10 601 H, Closure Report - 1RP 4747
Date: Tuesday, October 2, 2018 12:30:00 PM
Attachments: approved_1RP4747_EOG-Osprey 10 601 H - Closure Report.pdf

Mr. Hohensee:
 
Thank you for your patience. Please note that based on the location of the release area, surface
ownership is Fee, but Federal minerals ownership. BLM can verify. If applicable, BLM approval
required.
 
The available information indicates OPERATOR has met the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC
and no further corrective action is required. NMOCD considers 1RP-4747 closed. However, this
determination by the Oil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should
future information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the
environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any
federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Tavarez, Ike <Ike.Tavarez@tetratech.com> 
Sent: Sunday, October 1, 2017 5:06 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Jamon Hohensee (Jamon_Hohensee@eogresources.com)
<Jamon_Hohensee@eogresources.com>; Zane_Kurtz@eogresources.com; Gonzales, Clair
<Clair.Gonzales@tetratech.com>
Subject: EOG - Osprey 10 601 H, Closure Report - 1RP 4747
 
Olivia,
 
Here is the closure report for the EOG  - Osprey 10 601H located Lea County, New Mexico.   The
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closure report details the sampling and remediation activities performed at the site.  Let me know if
you need additional information or call me if you have any questions, thanks
 
 
Ike Tavarez, PG | Senior Project Manager
Main: 432.682.4559 | Fax: 432.682.3946 | Cell: 432.425.3878
Ike.Tavarez@tetratech.com
Tetra Tech | Complex World, Clear Solutions™
4000 North Big Spring, Suite 401 | Midland, TX 79705 | www.tetratech.com
 
PLEASE NOTE:  This message, including any attachments, may include privileged, confidential and/or inside information. Any
distribution or use of this communication by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you are
not the intended recipient, please notify the sender by replying to this message and then delete it from your system.
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